Trustees Task Force conducts third meeting
3/22/02

In keeping with its charge from the Board of Trustees to "evaluate whether the fraternities and sororities have a future
role at our University,"” The Trustee Task Force on Greek Life held its third meeting on March 20 from 12:30 to 6:15
p.m. The Task Force met with 20 people representing various constituencies--including faculty, staff and students
(some Greek and some not Greek)--in an effort to further understand and evaluate the impact of Greek life on the

university. The Task Force will be meeting again on April 3rd and will be making a recommendation to the Board at
its May meeting.



